
The New School of San Francisco English Language Advisory Council 
 
The English Language Advisory Council (ELAC) is a collaborative group of parents who gather with the 
purpose of advising the Leadership Team on programs and services for English Language Learners (ELLs) 
at the New School SF. This group consists of parents of students who qualify as ELL (based on the English 
Language Proficiency Assessment for California standards - ELPAC). However, membership is not 
exclusive to ELL families. The New School SF states that the percentage of parents of students classified 
as ELL on the committee must match the ELL student percentage enrolled. The ELAC will elect a chair (a 
parent of an ELL student) through a majority vote. The ELAC will contribute to the Home and School 
Council and will provide information through the lens of ELL students and families.  

 
Meeting Frequency: Bi-Monthly 

  Led by: Director of Community, Director of Student Access, and parent-elect Chair. 
 


